
Public  Service  Announcement
for  the  Firefighter
Examination
A Civil Service Examination for entry-level Firefighter is
scheduled for April 16, 2016.

To  apply  for  the  exam,  please  visit
http://www.mass.gov/civilservice.

Applications, together with the $200 application fee, must be
filed no later than March 1, 2016. An extended deadline of
March 21, 2016 is being offered, however, a late fee of $50
will be required. No applications will be accepted after the
final  March  21,  2016  deadline.  Additional  information  is
available at New Bedford City Hall, Personnel Department, Room
212, 133 William Street, New Bedford, telephone 508-979-1444;
or the Human Resources Division, One Ashburton Place, Boston,
MA 02108, telephone 1-800-392-6178.
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